



Mr S Mullock
Deputy Head External Relations
Email: <a href="mailto:stephen.mullock@ellesmere.com">stephen.mullock@ellesmere.com</a>

28<sup>th</sup> June 2022

Dear Parent,

## Re: Media Publication of Exam Results

As we now come to the end of the 2022 examination cycle and this being the first time in three years that pupils have taken formal examinations, it is worth highlighting how the College uses the results for celebrating the success of our pupils across the various qualifications and awards they have taken this academic year.

This Summer we will be receiving formal results for the following qualifications:

- IB
- A level
- BTEC
- GCSE/IGCSE

After the publication of the results, the College will share group and individuals' pictures taken on the day to celebrate the success of those pupils where someone has achieved exceptional results. In this situation, we would want to publish their name and share their examination achievements. To help to show what we would typically do, I have included the link to the website that shows the summary of the 2019 GCSE and A Level/IB feature.

2019 GCSE Results Statement

2019 A level/IB Results Statement

If you do not wish for your son or daughter to be included in the publication of results for both internal and external purposes, can you please email me at the address above and I will ensure that the named student does not appear on any results publications, web features, or social media posts. If I do not hear back, I will assume you are happy for the College to use the results in the appropriate way and format.

I wish you and your family a healthy and relaxing summer and look forward to celebrating the continued success of each of our students in the coming months.

With all good wishes,

S. Kullall

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

> A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406

www.ellesmere.com